As we approach the end of a very unique year, we would like to extend our gratitude to all of the community members who have helped the MAC through a tough 2020. Our donors, board members, MAC members, program participants, volunteers, event sponsors, and staff have contributed to our sustainability during these trying times. Below I would like to share some of our key accomplishments this year.

- January 2020 The number of membership units climbs to over 575 active members.
- January 2020 The MAC adds additional spin bikes and capacity to the spin studio.
- April 2020 Renovation of all existing bunkers on River Trace Golf Course.
- July 2020—Successfully open all aquatics areas at MAC (Only aquatics facility open in Meade Co.).
- July 2020– River Trace Club Championships produce record number of participants.
- September 2020—Raised over \$9,000 to utilize towards the "Bluemuda" project on the fairways.
- October 2020- River Trace hosts 4th Annual Fall Classic Golf Tournament with record participation.
- November 2020 MAC Celebrates its 5th Year Anniversary of opening the Fitness Center.
- November 2020—MAC Becomes a participating Renew Active Location.

ALL YEAR: Maintain a safe and sanitary environment for individuals and families to utilize during COVID-19!!!!!

Happy Holidays, Aaron Greenwell

Fitness Center

Just a few quick reminders for the fitness center as we enter the busiest months of the year:

Please wear your mask at all times while the state mandates are in place.

Please CLEAN EQUIPMENT after every use!

Please re-rack weights when you are done and return equipment to its designated spot.

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING.....
If you see something you deem to be unsafe or someone acting inappropriately......PLEASE LET US KNOW! All we need is a date and time to review surveillance!

MAC and River Trace gift cards can be a great present for someone on your holiday list. We have many different packages available and encourage you to contact us if you are interested in purchasing holiday gift cards.

Unfortunately, The Jingle Bell Trot will have to be cancelled this season. Due to COVID-19 we are not able to congregate at the high school or in any other inside venue. We look forward to offering the 18th edition of the Jingle Bell Trot when we can do so safely.

Membership Food Drive

Holiday Membership Special (December): Join as a new member, donate 2 non-perishable food items, and Enjoy your First Month Free! The Earlier you join the More you Save!

*All Current members who make a contribution will be eligible for a MAC prize package including a free month of dues! (All items will be donated to a local food pantry to assist with families in need this holiday season.)

River Trace Golf

The golf course is still in great shape. The Bluemuda that was seeded is coming in nicely, and should really come to life in late March and early April of 2021. Please be mindful that grass growing season has come and gone. Any damage that we cause to fairways and greens will take until the spring to remedy. The more we can control cart traffic the better the turf will be for everyone in the offseason.

We ask for everyone's help during the off season. We are observing MATS ONLY on the Driving Range. Please fix ball marks and sand your divots in the fairways. PLEASE DRIVE CARTS ON PATH or IN THE ROUGH AND AVOID CROSSING OVER FAIRWAYS. Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

PLEASE CONTINUE TO KEEP CARTS OUT OF THE FAIRWAYS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE!!!

Proposed 2021 Tournament Schedule: (Subject to Change)



- ***April 17-18— River Trace Spring 2-Man Best Ball
- May 8—Ryder Cup vs. Doe Valley @ Doe Valley
- May 15—Spring Fling (Blind Draw Net Partner Event) Qualifier for Bridge Cup & Shootout
- June 19— Meade County Chamber of Commerce Scramble
- July 10-11— RT OPEN ON THE 10th—Bridge Cup vs. Old Capital (Closed until Noon)
- July 31-Aug 1—River Trace Club Championships
- August 7-8—Belles & Beaus Couples Tournament
- August 15—LT RT ECC Shootout @ ECC
- September 25—Golan Brown Memorial Scramble
- October 16-17—River Trace Fall Classic 2 Person Tournament

Winter Programs

Fingers crossed, January will bring some changes that will allow us to have some exciting new offerings at the MAC. NEW programs that could be available will include various adult fitness classes and new youth opportunities. Instructors may include Brittany Barr, Leigh Ann Lusk, Heather Padgett, Debbie McKinnon, and Aaron Greenwell. New Youth offerings will include the possibility of a K-2 Youth Basketball for boys and girls. This is all very fluid, and based completely around the COVID-19 threat to our community and the mandates from the state and/or local health departments.

To see all of the MAC's available options, visit our programs page on our website, www.meadeactivitycenter.org

Board Elections

With no additional nominations, I am happy to say that Dr. John DeVries has agreed to stay on board for another two-year term as a Founders Club board representative. The MAC Board will vote to approve Mr. DeVries at the January meeting in 2021. John Hamilton will continue the 2nd year of his term as a Founders Club representative.

Thank You for your support of the MAC!

Meade Activity Center's Board of Directors

Elizabeth Arnold, Finance Becky Crump, Public Relation John Beavin, Chairman John DeVries, At-Large Amy Berry, Public Relation Jason Dupin, Fundraising Randall Bradley, Finance John Hamilton, At-Large

Andy Miller, Fundraising Travis Rhoads, Health & Fitness Scott Wilson, Technology

Meade Activity Center ● 493 Lawrence Street ● Brandenburg, KY 40108 270-422-2227 \bullet info@meadeactivitycenter.org \bullet www.meadeactivitycenter.org 2

^{***}Contingent on Development of Bluemuda Fairways